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Septeiber 26, 1988
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Dear firs. Stevenson:

Many thanks for the laterial sent to ae under your letter of Septeaber
21. Hhen I look at this aaterial and siiilar aaterial sent to te by
the Clan Ferguson Benealoqist, Shirley Doran of Charleston, SC, I do
believe that I at getting close to area where sy ancestor, Jaaes Fer
guson (1757-1816), was born. Just now I do not know when I will be
able to schedule a yisit - certainly not sooner than late October -
but I feel it essential to cose to Sinnsboro. We shall advise you in
advance as to just which Wednesday to expect us.

Again, your cooperation is sost appreciated.

Cordially,

Hersan W. Ferguson


